
 
Ref: 8ORC 
 
NOTE TO FILE 
 
SUBJECT:  Change Country of Origin on Notice of Refusal of Admission 
 
FROM: Melissa Haniewicz, Regional Hearing Clerk 
 
TO:  File for FIFRA-08-2021-0023 
 
 
The docket number FIFRA-08-2021-0023 was issued for the Notice of Refusal of Admission for 
PreMax Pre-Filters, the Pre-Filters H11, and the HealthPro HEPA Filters in the shipment with entry 
number 8WP-00391237 on January 21, 2021, and the filing was stamped as received at 10:32 AM that 
same day. 
 
On January 25, 2021, Christine Tokarz, the program contact for the filing, notified the Regional Hearing 
Clerk that the company requests that EPA correct the country of origin from China to Switzerland.  
 
The Regional Hearing Clerk allowed the Notice of Refusal of Entry to be filed with the correct country 
of origin under the same docket number on January 25, 2021. 
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